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More than 2.5 million children are being raised by grandparents and other relatives because their parents are 
unable to care for them. These families, often referred to as kinship care families, are quite diverse yet they often 

have similar challenges and needs. Kinship care can help children to maintain family and community 
connections. A growing body of research points to a number of benefits associated with placing children with 

kinship foster parents rather than non-relative foster parents. 
 

The latest research on kinship care, a report by investigators at the Children's Hospital of Philadelphia, will be 
released June 2nd at 11:00AM. The findings will be discussed with respect to pending legislation in the House and 
Senate that would provide access to important supportive services for relatives caring for children in foster care, 

and those helping to keep children out of foster care. 
 

 

Speakers will include: 

 

DR. DAVID RUBIN, MD, MSCE, FAAP 

The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia 

 

DR. JOSEPH CRUMBLEY, DSW 

Family Therapist and Consultant 
Pennsylvania 

 

MS. VERNADEAN MACK 

Grandparent Caregiver, Pennsylvania 

 

CHRISTINE JAMES-BROWN 

President and CEO, Child Welfare League of America 

 

 

 

We thank Congressman Danny K. Davis and Congressman Tim Johnson for making this event possible. 

 

 

For additional information, please contact: Tiffany Conway, Center for Law and Social Policy (202) 906-8031, or tconway@clasp.org  
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